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A Note from Dr. G

Superintendent's Corner Noticing the Good
As hard as it is to believe, this is the last Wildcat Weekly of 2024! We are ending the

week and year on a high note in Mount Pleasant with all three of our teams in action last
night - girls and boys basketball and wrestling - winning. Special shout out to our young

wrestling team whose grit and determination have really been on display this season.
Be sure to keep an eye on these Wildcats! 

Huge congratulations to Daniel Brady, who was officially appointed as the next
principal of Westlake High School at Wednesday’s BOE meeting. We know he will do
amazing things for the school and continue to elevate the community spirit that has

been cultivated for many years under Keith Schenker’s leadership.
Thank you goes out to the Mistletones for their fantastic annual kazoo concert this

morning—a deeply loved Westlake Holliday tradition! We were thrilled that Principal
Keith Schenker joined in on the performance this year. The excitement didn’t end there,

Columbus students were greeted by Austin Alianiello on the sax and he and Daniel
Enoch led the entire school in a lively sing-along this afternoon. Over at WMS, the

Winter Olympics did not disappoint. Thank you to the Middle School PTA for the treats
and Alyssa Catucci for emceeing the fun. Have a wonderful Holiday, Wildcats!

In Awe of the Paw - Mission Santa

The Westlake High School Winter Concert,
directed by Chorus teacher Emily Denler and

Band teacher Ulysses Torres, showcased a
diverse range of musical performances. The
evening featured holiday favorites, as well

as contemporary and pop songs, performed
by the Chorus, Concert Band, The Blendors,

and Jazz Band. The concert brought together
a variety of musical styles, celebrating both

the season and the talent of the students in a
lively and festive atmosphere.

Be sure to check out our social media for lots
more photos and videos of last night’s

performance.

The Week Ahead
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This year, the WHS Service Club
coordinated gifts in response to 41

“Dear Santa” letters from local kids
whose families need some assistance
this holiday season. Students really
raised the bar this year, buying and

wrapping over 200 presents. This was
the largest number of gifts given in the

history of the program at WHS.
Well done Wildcats!

Dr. G had a cameo
appearance as Santa in a
WHS student film, Lucas

and the Christmas Chicken.
Be sure to watch it!

https://shorturl.at/mKSea

https://fevo-enterprise.com/event/Mtpleasant8

https://my.cheddarup.com/c/2024-special-edition-wac-holiday-shirt/items?cart

